From: Debby Skogen <debbys@metcohg.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 4:55 PM
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR

Cc: Jason Powell; Diana Symitczek

Subject: Luedtke Property

Hi Carrie,

| am writing to request a cost cap for the Drilling Project at the Luedtke Property site, PECFA #54487-1334-11.
The costs requested are as follows:

Task 13a/DRO05, Drilling in Unconsolidated Soils (Consultant) — 25 ft x $5.40 = $125.00
Task 13d/DR45, Drilling in Unconsolidated Soils (Commodity) — 25 ft x $16.70 = $417.50

Task 14/MW105, Monitoring Well Installation (0-25 ft bgs) — 25 ft x $3.89 = $97.25
Task 14/MW115, Monitoring Well Installation (2 inch PVC casing) — 25 ft x $16.70 = $417.50

Total Cost Cap Requested: $1,057.25

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact Jason Powell.

Thanks,
Debby

Debby Skogen

METCO - Environmental Program Assistant

Email: debbys@metcohg.com
Phone: 608.781.8879 / Fax: 608.781.8893
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse WI 54603

www.metcohg.com



From: Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohqg.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2017 6:57 AM
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR
Subject: RE: Luedtke Property

Sorry about this one Carrie, in preparing the bid deferment request | noted correct number and depth of wells however
in the spreadsheet | failed to include the first 25 feet of the piezometer. That is what the additional 25’ we are
requesting is for.

Drilling Project went fine and installed all the wells we discussed to approximately the depths we discussed.

Once again, sorry it was my mistake.
Thanks,

Jason Powell

METCO - Staff Scientist

jasonp@metcohg.com / 608.781.8879
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse WI 54603

www.metcohg.com

From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR [mailto:Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov]

Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2017 6:39 AM

To: Debby Skogen <debbys@metcohg.com>; Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohg.com>
Subject: RE: Luedtke Property

Importance: High

Hi Debby and Jason, attached is Metco’s request and previous approval for this site. So, what is the reason for the
additional costs below? Was there something | missed on the August approval? Did you have difficulty drilling? Or did
you decide to install another MW?

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Carrie Stoltz
Phone (715)365-8942
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov

From: Debby Skogen [mailto:debbys@metcohg.com]

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 4:55 PM

To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov>

Cc: Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohg.com>; Diana Symitczek <dianajs@metcohg.com>
Subject: Luedtke Property

Hi Carrie,
| am writing to request a cost cap for the Drilling Project at the Luedtke Property site, PECFA #54487-1334-11.

The costs requested are as follows:



Task 13a/DRO05, Drilling in Unconsolidated Soils (Consultant) — 25 ft x $5.40 = $125.00
Task 13d/DR45, Drilling in Unconsolidated Soils (Commodity) — 25 ft x $16.70 = $417.50

Task 14/MW105, Monitoring Well Installation (0-25 ft bgs) — 25 ft x $3.89 = $97.25
Task 14/MW115, Monitoring Well Installation (2 inch PVC casing) — 25 ft x $16.70 = $417.50

Total Cost Cap Requested: $1,057.25

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact Jason Powell.

Thanks,
Debby

Debby Skogen

METCO - Environmental Program Assistant

Email: debbys@metcohg.com
Phone: 608.781.8879 / Fax: 608.781.8893
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse WI 54603

www.metcohg.com
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